
Sunday, June 30 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall. 

 
 
Tuesday, July 2 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 
 

 
 
Sunday, July 7 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall. 
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SUMMER 

BOCCE BALL 
LEAGUE 

 
“The Ethel Wilson, Summer Bocce Ball league is 
on again this summer. 

We are trying something new this year. Games 
will be played every Monday during July and 
August from 1:15 to 3:30 PM. You do not have to 
be there every time to join. Come when you can. 

It is a fun way to spend some time outdoors, 
enjoying the summer with friends. 

No experience is needed in this league. 

Games will be played on the Keith Snelling 
memorial field, which is at Linda Snelling’s home. 
(6356 Oldfield Road). 

If you have any questions send Trish Best an 
email.    (Trish.best@shaw.ca) 

July Ministry Support  

Pastor Beth Parsons will be on holidays for the 

month of July and the first two weeks of August. 

Rev. Hilde J. Seal will be our worship leader for 

the four Sundays in July and the first Sunday in 

August. Rev. Bill Cantelon will be leading 

worship on August 11. 

Pastoral care concerns can be directed to the 

office, 250-658-5911, office@cbunited.ca. 

Summer Office Support 

Jane Shumka, Office Administrator, will be on 

holidays as of Friday, June 24, and retuning to 

the office August 28.  

The Program Assistant, Isaac Cain-Tallo, will be 

offering office support while Jane is on holidays. 

Isaac be working from home Mondays, 

Wednesdays, and Fridays and will be on site in 

the church office Tuesdays and Thursdays from 

9am to 2pm. Voicemail will be checked regularly.  

Summer Music Support 

Sharon Prindle-Collins will be on holidays after 

this Sunday, returning late August. Thank you to 

Lynn Dennis, Peggy Dayton, Doug Thompson, 

Stephen Godfrey, Claire Jung, and Glenn 

Parsons for offering music leadership in her 

absence.  
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Canada Day Celebration! 

On Sunday, June 30th we will be celebrating 

Canada Day.  We are hoping for some volun-

teers to work the BBQ on the back deck to cook 

up some hotdogs. Please contact Beth if you 

are able to bring something. 

     

 Any volunteers?  

 

To Cordova Bay Congregation:  

 

Tuesday, June 25, 2024 

 

 

Firstly, I want to remind everyone that I will be going on holidays as of Monday, July 1
st
 re-

turning on Tuesday, August 13
th
.   

 

While I am away, I leave you in much capable hands as Hilde Seal will be in the pulpit and 
taking on emergency pastoral care.  Isaac, in the office, will contact Hilde if needed.  The 
rest of the pastoral care will be taken care of by our own Caring Committee. 

 

Secondly, I wish to thank everyone for their best wishes and congratulations for my ordina-
tion.  Cards and hugs are still coming in.  I so appreciate all your support and kind words.  
Glenn and I feel very lucky to have found Cordova Bay United.  We are honoured to serve 
alongside of all of you. 

 

Sending blessings for a relaxing and wonderful summer. 

 

God bless, 

 

Beth 



 

Sundaes on Sunday Returns 

This summer ‘Sundaes on Sundays’ returns on the first Sunday of July and 

August. Be sure to join us after worship, July 7 and August 4 for some delicious 

ice cream served up by Andy and the Queens of Caffeine. 

CBUC greets kids and families at Cordova Bay Day 

 

Pastor Beth Parsons, Children and Youth Coordinator Moira Dennis and volunteer Willa Burke were kept 
busy at the Cordova Bay United Church booth Saturday at Cordova Bay Day.  

More than 40 children attended the booth to get tattoos and stickers and make personalized visors. 

It was a beautiful day with lots of sun so CBUC volunteers Lynn Dennis, Glenn Parsons and Ron Norman 
handed out free bottled water to thirsty folks.  

As well, volunteers chatted with the steady stream of families who attended the booth, and handed out new 
church pens and Messy Church fridge magnets as well as various stickers and information about church ac-
tivities. 



Men meet for breakfast  

 

Cordova Bay United Church Men’s Breakfast Group met on Saturday for the final time before the summer 

break. 

 

A total of 10 men turned out at the Lakes Restaurant. 

 

The group will take a break through July and August and start up again in the fall. 


